
Please represent me and vote no on SB 719. 

 

I do not agree that the person can have their gun confiscated from an accusation  by someone 

else and not have committed a crime. 

And that they have no right to defend them self from the accusation.  

 

This could me an “abusive” spouse,  could make an accusation that the” abused spouse” (who 

owns a gun for protection from the abuser) is dangerous and suicidal to the police.  

The police would then confiscate the gun by this law. 

Then the abused would be unable to defend themselves if or when needed. 

 

How does this protect? 
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